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SGA throws first fall fling
S t UNION

Rosalvn Lonax, English instrurtor, 
prtpares to catch a water balloon 
in the Fall Fling conpetition.

Special v is to r  and lecturer 
Bonecrusher Smith shows o f f  
h is  championship b e lt .

Students and facu lty  en.ioy 
the SGA-sponsered Fall Dance 
at Booart^'s.

Photos; Lewis Coble

WCC offers club involvement
by Carl F. Auvil

Wayne Community College of-fers 
a number o-f clubs that can 
provide students with that extra 
edge to college life.

Clubs also provide excellent 
chances to work with the college 
faculty in overcoming problems. 
And le t's  not forget that clubs 
can be FUN.

Cliiis recognized by the Student 
Government Association follow: 

NCAB
(Multi-Cultural Association for 
Enrichment)

The MCAE is an organization 
striving for the UNITY of ALL!
Its chief ob,iectives are to 
promote the intellectual* career* 
social* and moral development of 
WCC students; to promote 
educational programs; and to 
assist with various student needs 
such as transportation 
information* financial advising* 
and tutorial assistance.

Janice Hill (Advisor)* Timothy 
Dortch(Pres.)* Kevin Fryar(V- 
Pres.)* Debbie Kinsey (Sec. &
Tres.)* Tonya Davis(Chaplin).

AORiaiLTlIRB CLUB
The Agriculture Club is 

striving to promote all facets of 
agriculture throughout the 
community. The club recently 
attended the N.C. State Fair in 
Raleigh* N.C. The club's State 
Fall Conference is on November 17 
& 18 in Washington* N.C. The 
National Conference will be in 
March in Kansas City* Kansas.
Dale Davis is  Vice-President on 
the National Level. The club is 
currently gearing up to receive 
their Thanksgiving and Christmas 
basket donations.

John Mills(Advisor)*Kemp Teague 
(Pres.)* Tommy Hillard(V-PresJ,
Jo Arm Wiggs(Sec. and Tres.)*
Joey McCuUen(Representative to 
Student Council)

Phi Beta LAfflbda
Phi Beta Lambda is a national 

organization for business 
students a t the college level.

I ts  basic purpose is  to provide 
opportunities for students to 
develop competencies for business 
and office occupations. The 
North Carolina State Chapter has 
nearly 1*500 members in over 42 
local chapters at colleges and 
universities across the sta te . 

Richard Spivey* Rose Brock, and 
David Deakle(Advisors)* Martha 
O'NeaKFres.)* Willie Sawrey* 
(Vice-Fres.)* Tracy Finch(Sec.)*
Ron Nasser (Tres.).

Phi Thcta Kappa 
The Phi Theta Kappa Fraternity 

is a nationally recognized 
scholastic organization whose 
purpose is  to encourage 
scholarship in junior colleges. 
Upsilon Chi members are active in 
numerous campus and community 
service projects. They 
participate in s tate  and national 
conventions and maintain close 
social ties with their fellow 
scholars on campus.

Ann Spicer(Advisor)* Kristy 
Summerfield(Pres.)* Kevin Baker 
(V-Pres.)* Kathy Yovish (Sec.)*
Dee Riedeburg (Tres.).

SAOHA 
(Student American Dental 
Hygienists Association)

The purpose of SADHA is to keep 
students informed of the events 
that take place on the National 
level. A project of the club is 
to clean teeth for all WCC 
students at only $3.00 per 
student.

Linda Chitty(Advisor)* Lynn 
Johnson(Pres.)* Tammy Justice (V- 
Pres.)* Jennifer Collins 
(Sec.)* Karen Justice (Tres.).
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Nursvs Assodatian
The Student Nurses' Association 

is a national organization made 
up of individual* state* and 
local units. It is designed to 
introduce the student nurse into 
the scope* potential* and current 
developments in nursing.

Virginia Rivenbark(Advisor) 
Senior Class 

Peggy Rose(Pres.>* Kathy Wade (V- 
Pres.)» Laura Casey(Sec.)( Dana 
Iwaniukdres.).

Freshman Class 
Bob Levasseur(Pres.)* Missy Pye 
(V-Pres.)* Sharon Lanier(Sec.)» 
Larraine Bynum(Tres.).

Hying ffiaorw
The Flying Bisons is a group of 

WCC students* faculty members, 
and staff who are interested in 
the theory and general 
application of flying and general 
aviation. The club also provides 
students the ability to obtain 
their pilot's license at a 
reduced rate. They have an 
instructor and a Cessna 150. 
Participation outside of WCC may 
be allowed only if student 
participation becomes low.

Wilbur Kauff(Advisor), Jay 
Hinton (President)
Othar great clUbs include:

DPMA
(Data Processing Management 
Association)

The DPMA club is for the 
promotion of data processing in 
all kinds of business. Awareness 
and knowledge of the use of 
computers is the main objective. 
Guest speakers and tours h»lp ; i 
accomplish the objectives*.., , -  
Anyone interested in computers 

is invited to join.
William Johnson(Advisor), Mark 

Laing(Pres.)* Pia Mckenzie(V- 
Pres.)* Mary Ann Wiggins(Sec.),
Lisa Best(Tres.).

Second Wind 
Second Wind supports all non-„ 

traditional students(student5 , 
that have been out of school for 
a while). The group helps these 
students in their adjustment to , 
their new roles. '

Annette Lewis(Advisor)* Irene 
Cobb (Chairperson), Patty Norman,-, 
(Co-Chairperson)* Elnora Polite 
(Sec.)* Lynn Bryandres.).
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The VOICE needs 

you next quarter!
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Sporting its  new paint job, the SGA van now has the ‘ ooing 
places' slogan written on the back. The slogan was created by 
SGA president Barbara Goodridge. photo; hike F u tre ll


